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In between our showers up here on the North Coast this 
spring, the sun has come out just enough to let me get 

some fabric dyeing done. I’m excited to show you what 
I’ll be bringing to the Wine Country Quilt Show this 
weekend. 

Saturday, June 3rd, 10 a.m. – 5 p.m.  
Sunday, June 4th, 10 a.m. – 4 p.m.  
Veteran’s Memorial Auditorium 
1351 Maple Avenue, Santa Rosa  

 
 
I’ll have these over-dyed dots and this wonderful over-
dyed foliage print – both individually hand-painted with 
Procion dyes – in a limited number of fat quarters for 
$8.00 each. 
What a 
dramatic quilt 
these would 
make paired 
with black and 
pastel batiks! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I’ll also have a fun new cat print from Blank Fabrics. I’ve over-dyed their black-and-
white and white-on-white cats, again individually hand-painted with Procion dyes – also 
in a limited number of fat quarters for $8.00 each. 



I’ll also have yardage of 
the un-dyed cat fabric in 
the same colors – as well 
as in a gray-and-white. 
(The white-on-white 
doesn’t show well, so I’ve 
excluded its picture.) 
$11.50 per yard. 
 
 
 

 
Finally, Northcott has a new stripe collection that is just perfect for summer sewing fun! 

These great stripes are $11.50 per yard. Northcott shared some ideas for what you 
could do with these fabulous stripes: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If you are interested in any of the fabrics above – or anything else that I can help 
you with – give me a call – 707-937-0431. 
 
Happy Quilting! 
 
 
Best, 
Charlene 


